NOTthem Minerals, Inc. TELEPHONE (505) 9839689

P.O. Box 2182
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

LLOYD DAVIDSON
President December 29, 1976

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Gentlemen:

Under date of December 28, 1976, a form 103 was sent to you
tadvising that Northern Minerals No. 12 SFPRR well had commenced
“ drilling on December 22, 1976. This was erroneous.
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;?2;;2; Actual drilling commenced on Northern Minerals No. 21 SFPRR
on December 22, 1976 and was drilling at 230 feet on December 27,

&,& 1976. Form 103 advising of the commencement of No., 21 is being
A

4 enclosed. Please withdraw the form 103 pertaining to well No., 12.
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Very truly yours,

Northern Minerals, Inc.
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By: Lloyf Davidson




